
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GBO/NFI 14th February 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
RE: REMINDER – YEAR 8 HPV ON MONDAY, 2ND MARCH AND TUESDAY, 3RD MARCH 
 
Your son or daughter is due to receive their first dose of the HPV vaccination on either Monday, 
2nd March or Tuesday, 3rd March at school. 
 
Vaccinations for female students will take place on Monday 2nd March and those for male students 
will take place on Tuesday 3rd March. 
 
Please could you remind your child that on Monday or Tuesday morning they should wear a short-
sleeved blouse/shirt or a white strappy top/short sleeved t-shirt under their long-sleeved 
blouse/shirt.  
 
If you have queries regarding this session please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Daw.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr G Bowden 
Deputy Headteacher/SENCO 
 


